
Dear Friends,

It’s almost time!! After MONTHS of planning, preparation, dreaming, praying, and countless hours of 
work, we are about to hit the road again with the 2023 Legendary Mantour Conferences! I am so excited!
	
Our bags and boxes are packed.   This afternoon we’re having the oil changed and tires rotated on the 
van so we can load up the car and hit the road! All the media work is finished, and all the prep work is 
done. We are ready!
	
Last week, we had our annual Mantour Conference Prayer Meeting, 
where we met with friends to dedicate this year’s Mantour season to 
God’s glory and honor. I feel so blessed to have men who will stand 
beside me, pray for these conferences, and support me every step!
	
We’ve worked as hard as possible to make this Man-
tour season legendary. The time has finally come to get 
on the road again!  Make sure you are spreading the 
word at your church. So how can you promote the con-
ferences to your men? Here are some do’s and don’ts 
we have learned that will help you promote and register 
your church’s men.

After ten years of Mantour Conferences, we have found 
these tips work really well. Hopefully, they will help you 
gather a group and come out to the Legendary Mantour 
Conference!   Thank you so much to all the pastors and 
men’s leaders who put in these efforts to bring the men 
to men’s events. Your hard work makes such a differ-
ence in men’s lives. We can’t do what we do without 
you.

We haven’t just been getting ready for the Mantour 
Conferences. We have continued our commitment to 
reach men in difficult situations in prisons, halfway 
houses, homeless shelters, and Teen Challenge Centers.   In December, we had the opportunity to give 
away 160 copies of our books to a halfway house in Minnesota and a Teen Challenge Center. Partnering 
with my friend, Dan Courtney, we gave 100 books to a men’s and women’s rehabilitation center near his  
church.  												            Continued on page 2...
 



We were also excited to partner with our friends at Philadelphia Christian Cen-
ter to include copies of our book and Bible reading plan in the gift boxes they 
sent to the Connecticut Adult Teen Challenge Center.   This picture is from one 
of the men opening his gift and getting his book!

Just today, I shipped 50 more books to bless the men at the Delaware Teen Chal-
lenge Center!  

We took the leap of faith and purchased and sent these books even before we 
started our 2023 Mantour Challenge, and we believe in faith that the men will 
give in our offerings to pay for the cost of these books which will be such a bless-
ing to those hurting people who receive them.

I absolutely love this part of what we do! You enable us to give and to be on the 
road again, reaching men and women for Jesus. We can only do this because of 
partners like you and the men who give at the Mantour Challenge. You are an 
invaluable part of Mantour Ministries, and we appreciate your faithful giving, 
partnership, and prayers so much. 

As we hit the road to do what God has called us to do, here are some things you be praying about as Mantour 
Season begins:  

Pray that the Holy Spirit draws men to the events. 
	
•	 Pray for a powerful anointing of the worship leaders and the speakers. Big events are nothing without the 

anointing and power of the Holy Spirit. 
•	 Pray that men will feel the presence of the Holy Spirit as they step onto the host 				  

church property. 
•	 Pray that any unsaved man who attends will come to know Christ as Savior. 
•	 Pray that men will be delivered from the sins and addictions that hold them captive. 
•	 Pray that men will hear and respond to the challenge to be legendary men of God who change the world 

around them.  
•	 Pray that men will make a commitment to being men who read God’s Word, study God’s Word, and live 

by the truth in God’s Word. 
	
On a personal note, I would appreciate it if you would pray that I have strength and physical healing. This is 
the first year we’ve done six conferences in a row, and I will need God’s help with my disability to accomplish 
this task. So prayers are very much appreciated!!! 

What else can you do? Well, you can bring your men to your local Mantour Conference! We have many tools 
available this year to help you promote the event, including short videos personalized for each event that can 
be shared with your congregation or on your social media. We’re especially excited about the videos where the 
speakers at your event invite the men to attend. For instance, if you’re attending 
the Potomac Mantour Conference, there’s a video from Bobby Basham inviting 
men to attend the Potomac Event. You can download these videos at: https://
www.mantourministries.com/mantour-conferences at the bottom of the page.

Well, it’s soon go time, and we are prepped and prayed up. Now we get to see 
what God will do in men’s lives through the 2023 conferences…I can’t wait!
	
Thank you so much! See you soon at your local Mantour Conference!

Reaching men together,
Jamie Holden
Founder/Director, Mantour Ministries, AGUS Missionary Assoc.  Church Development
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JOIN THE TEAMJOIN THE TEAM::
I am in need of individuals and men’s minis-
tries to partner with me as a Missionary As-
sociate on a monthly basis.   I work on Man-
tour Conferences and the Mantour resources 
full time year round, and would value your 
financial support.  Will you prayerfully con-
sider partnering with me and with Mantour 
Ministries on monthly or yearly basis?  You 
can give online at www.giving.ag.org using 
Account Number 2813962 (make sure to 
check the box for Faith Promise), or print 
and return the form below using account 
Number 2813962.


